
 
 
 
 
 

May 3, 2024 
 
To Professor Zhi-Tao Wen  
Department of Mathematics 
Shantou University, 
China 
 
 

Lettter of Invitation 
 
Dear Professor Zhi-Tao Wen, 
 
The 30th International Conference on Finite or Infinite Dimensional Complex Analysis 
and Applications (ICFIDCAA 2024) will be held at Graduate School of Information Scie 
nces (GSIS), Tohoku University, Sendai, Japan, from August 19 to August 23 in 2024. 
Information about the conference can be obtained at the web site 
 https://www.math.is.tohoku.ac.jp/~sugawa/ICFIDCAA2024/ 
(a QR code is available on the sheet). We cordially invite you to give a talk at the 
conference. We also invite you to visit Tohoku University to discuss problems on 
complex analysis on 18th Aug. Unfortunately, we are unable to cover any travel 
expenses. There is neighther participation nor registration fee. 
 
We hope to see you in Sendai this summer. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
   
 
 
 
Toshiyuki Sugawa, Professor Dr. 
On behalf of Local Organizing Committee of ICFIDCAA 2024 
 
Graduate School of Information Sciences 
Tohoku University, 6-3-09 Aza-Aoba, Aramaki, Aoba-ku, Sendai 980-8579 JAPAN 
Tel +81-22-795-4602 Fax +81-22-795-4654 
sugawa@math.is.tohoku.ac.jp 
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